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Making Frog Ferry part of Portland's transportation system expands possibilities for 

everyone. Imagine the practicality of ferrying to work rather than driving. Imagine the 

fun for tourists making it part of their visit to our city known for its weirdness! Let's 

embrace it. Go all in for another transportation option! 


